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Date of Bulletin:  May 27, 2022 

Notice #:  CCBFTR02019A 

Audience:  Carrier, IXC, Wireless, CLEC, Reseller, ISP 

Subject:  California Service Update  

Date Effective:  05/27/2022 
  

Our CWA-represented team members in California are returning to work today as 
scheduled.    
  
Our Access, Local and ISP customers in California may experience temporary delays 
with service and repair orders. We apologize for any inconvenience and you can find 
contact and escalation lists on our Wholesale Operations page.  
  
If you have questions about this update, please email Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.   
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